
	
  

	
  

KZN DARD LAUNCHES SHEEP SHEARING SHEDS AND  
BONTRAND PIGGERY PROJECT IN UMZIMKHULU 

The KZN Agriculture and Rural Development MEC Themba Mthembu 
officially launched four sheep shearing sheds to the total investment of 
R4,8 million and the Bontrand Piggery Project to the value of R1,345 
million in uMzimkhulu, KZN on 20 July 2016. The establishment of these 
sheep shearing sheds has opened up over 100 employment opportunities 
for the people of the area. 

Building the shearing sheds and developing the piggery serves as part of 
the Department’s commitment to develop the farming infrastructure in 
uMzimkhulu. 

Visit the Newsroom to read more in MEC Mthembu’s speech in both 
English and isiZulu. 

 

 

Exterior of the Glengary sheep shearing shed in uMzimkhulu 



Exterior of the Glengary sheep shearing shed in uMzimkhulu 

 

 



 

The sheep shearing farmers and community members in  
attendance at the launch in uMzimkhulu 
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